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February 7, 2020 

 

Senator Sarah Elfreth 

James Senate Office Building 

11 Bladen Street, Room 103 

Annapolis, Maryland 21401 

 

Delegate Shaneka Henson 

James Senate Office Building 

11 Bladen Street, Room 103 

Annapolis, Maryland 21401 

 

Delegate Alice Cain 

James Senate Office Building 

11 Bladen Street, Room 103 

Annapolis, Maryland 21401 

 

RE: Letter of Support for SB 503 and HB 844 

 

Dear Senator Elfreth and Delegates Henson and Cain: 

 

Thank you for your work on the above legislation. On February 5, 2020, the City of Annapolis 

Alcoholic Beverage Control Board, at its regularly scheduled meeting, met to discuss inter alia 

Senate Bill 503 and corresponding House Bill 844, which would create a “Club Public Event 

Permit” in the City of Annapolis, authorizing the City of Annapolis Alcohol Beverage Control 

Board to permit clubs to host an additional number of events during any one year.  After due 

consideration and much discussion, I am pleased to report that the Board voted unanimously to 

support the subject legislation.   Please let me know if there is anything else we can do to assist 

you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Alcoholic Beverage Control Board 


